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Calendar 

TERM 3 
 
Week 2 
 
 24th - 26th July - Stage 6        
 Excursion to Sydney  

 

Week 3 
 
 Friday 4th August - Yr 12 

Trivia Night 
 

Week 4 
 
 Wednesday 9th August - 

Open Girls Basketball 
Narrandera 

 

 Friday 11th August - Open 
Boys Basketball Leeton 

 

Week 6 
     

 21st - 24th August - Stage 

6  HSC Trial Exams 
 
 23rd - 25th August - Yr 10 

Skiing Excursion Mt. 
Hotham 

 

 
 
 
 

Principals Report 

Welcome back to all students and staff for Term 3, 2017. This term is an 

exciting, busy and at times stressful one for our Stage 6 students who will 

sit their trial examinations in Week 6 and their final HSC examinations 

after the upcoming break. I wish them all the best in their preparation 

and implore them to work hard to achieve their goals. For Year 12, this 

term will mark the end of their secondary schooling with our Presenta-

tion Assembly and Year 12 Formal on the 21st September. Although I 

know they will be extremely busy preparing for the final chapter in their 

high school life, I also hope they get the opportunity to reflect on the past 

6 years at Narrandera High School and enjoy this important time with 

their peers and the teaching staff who have cared for them since they 

came in Year 7. 

Our Stage 6 Information Night was held last Wednesday. It was a great 

opportunity for our Year 10 and 11 students to discuss 2018 subject op-

tions with our teaching staff. I would like to remind all Year 10 and 11 stu-

dents that their subject selection forms are due back to Mr Chappell by 

this Friday to ensure that their choices are taken into account when the 

lines are produced. With the remaining time between now and Friday, 

students should be discussing their options with staff and their families to 

ensure they pick the right options to suit them.  

I wish all students a pleasant start to the term and I hope to see many 

merit awards being handed in for this term’s PBS excursion in August! 

Kyle Bryant 

 

Please note that as from this week the School 

newsletter will go out in Weeks 5 and 10 of 

each Term.    Information can be found on our 

School website or Facebook page. 



 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

JAMES SMITH, MAISYN PATERSON-MYERS and 

BRANDON HALL 

who travelled to STATE CROSS COUNTRY at EASTERN CREEK SYDNEY on Friday.  

This Competition is between all Schools within New South Wales so this is a 

huge achievement for these boys to reach this level.  James came 82nd, 

Maisyn 83rd and Brandon 54th in their respective age groups.   Well done 

boys. 

 

 

Next week we will commence the next stage of our focus on 

Restorative Practice with students  engaging in individual 

learning conversations with their Year Advisor.  The infor-

mation from these conversations will form the basis of an 

individual Personalised Learning Plan for each student.  Stu-

dents in Years 7, 9, 10 and 12 will be the first to engage in 

these conversations.  The focus of these interactions will be 

developing a positive relationship with their Year Advisor, as 

well as setting goals based around learning. 

Mrs. Marni Milne 

Deputy Principal 



 
 

Year 8 English Novel Study 

Year 8 English have been reading the novel Walking the Boundaries.  In groups the students 

brought different scenes of the novel to life. 

 

 

 



 

STAGE 6 PDHPE 

The Stage 6 PDHPE have been busy putting some of their theory into 

practice over the past few weeks. The class learnt to juggle, with 

mixed success, as one of their assessment tasks, and then some brave 

volounteers went into an “Ice Bath” last week to see the practical side 

of injury treatment and rehabilitation. 

 



FACULTY AWARDS PRESENTATION AT 

FORMAL ASSEMBLY 



 



 


